RABBI NORMAN LAMM
THE JEWISH CENTER
181 WEST 86TH STREET
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10024
SCHUYLER 4-3511

November 2, 1967

Mr. Max Etra 215 Park Ave. Sc. New York, N.Y. 10003

Dear Max:

I would very much have liked to attend the Israel Bond Dinner for Rabbis Lookstein and Rackman. Unfortunately, however, I have an uncancellable speaking engagement for that evening, and therefore must regretfully, though respectfully, decline the invitation.

Good luck on the effort, and please convey both my regrets and warmest regards to both Rabbis, and best regards to all.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

RNL/fz